
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Hummell, Jon [GO] <Jon.Hummell@ks.gov>
CC: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/6/2015 3:20:06 PM

Subject: RE: Guantanamo Lawsuit

Jon,
 
Following yesterday’s call with our governors, Governor Haley asked that our legal counsels connect to prepare in the 
event the President takes unilateral executive action to  transfer Guantanamo Bay detainees to the U.S.  I have copied 
David Glaccum, Policy Advisor, and Holly Pisarik, our Chief Legal Counsel who would like to reach out to your general 
counsel. 
 
Thank you,
Swati
 
 
 
From: Hummell, Jon [GO] [mailto:Jon.Hummell@ks.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 4:40 PM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: FW: Guantanamo Lawsuit
 
Obviously more analysis needed but here’s a quick one pager per your request.
 
Jon
 
From: Laue, Brant [GO] 

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 3:32 PM

To: Hummell, Jon [GO]

Subject: Guantanamo Lawsuit
 
See attached.
 
BML
[Confidentiality notice:]

***********************************************************************
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